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March 21, 2023 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

 

This letter shall serve as verification of a current change in the admissions process for the 
Physical Therapist Assistant Program. 
 
The Physical Therapist Assistant Program has suspended the TEAS exam requirement for the 
PTA000 Candidacy.  This change is to take effect starting the Spring I 2023 semester. PTA000 
Candidacy applicants for Spring I 2023 to enter the Technical Phase in January 2024 will no 
longer be required to submit the TEAS score. 
 
Please contact me in the event you require any further information or if you have any questions 
regarding this matter.  
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 

 

 

Clarence Chan 
Dr. Clarence Chan 
Professor, PTA Program Director 
LaGuardia Community College 
31-10 Thomson Ave 
Long Island City, NY 11101 
718 482-5740 


